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                9th November 2021 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
SCHOOL PHOTO DAY -  MONDAY 15th NOVEMBER 2021 
 
We realise this is short notice but we have arranged for School Photographers, Braiswick Photographic 
Co.Ltd, to visit Fishergate on Monday 15th November 2021 for the whole day to take individual 
photographs of all pupils from Part-time EYU to Year 6. These photographs will also be used for our 
school record system. Class photos will take place in the summer term. 
 
Photographs of siblings who attend Fishergate Primary are to be taken during the school day but we are 
offering the chance of having all the children in a family photograph at the start of the day. We will do 
this slightly differently to previous years, due to Covid19.  
Could families who would like a group photo please line up near the playground wall outside the Year 1 / 
2 entrance for a start at 8:30am. A member of staff will escort one family at a time into the hall to have 
their photo taken. Would all adults ensure they are wearing a mask whilst they are in school? We would 
ask that you leave school as directed by a member of staff to ensure our children’s safety. Please be 
patient, as this will take time. 
Due to this, we would ask that Year 1/ 2 children line up in the playground at the start of Monday only 
and their teacher will meet them in the playground as we did previously during Covid19 restrictions. 
 
Ensure your child is wearing full smart uniform, including jumper / cardigan on this day. If your child has 
PE or Forest schools please send the jumper / cardigan and T-shirt for them to change into for the photo. 
 
Following the photo day your child will be given a proof card which will enable you to log on to the secure 
Braiswick on-line ordering service and place an order. The deadline date for ordering will be given on the 
photo proofs. 
 
Prices are very competitive and delivery should be in time for Christmas. Delivery will be to school and 
we will distribute the photographs to pupils. 
 
Thank you 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Tina Clarke 
Headteacher 

http://www.fishergateschool.com/

